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Friday, 22 November 2024 

 

 

 
Dear Parent or Carer, 

 

Bikeability  

A reminder that Bikeability is taking place next week. 

Children will need to bring in the following: 

• a bike 

• helmet 

• waterproof coat 

• a lock if you are leaving your bike in school. 

 

All children will need their bikes on Monday. They will then be split into smaller groups to do their 

second sessions on either Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday. 

Children can leave their bikes in school if they prefer, but will need a bike lock and carrier bag to 

cover the saddles. Please take your bike to the Forest school area when you arrive on Monday. 

Kind regards 

The School Office 
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